
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

City of Newcastle upon Tyne 
(Bus Lanes)  

Traffic Regulation Order 2014 
(Killingworth Road Variation) Order 2019 

 
The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:- 
 
The proposal to introduce a bus lane on Killingworth Road is part of the road 
widening and improvement scheme. 
 
To improve reliability for public transport, it is proposed to introduce a 24 hour bus 
lane restriction. 
 
 
 


